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January 11 Ribbon-Cutting to Mark the “Re-
Opening” of Old Town Calabasas   

 

Representatives from the Calabasas City Council, Calabasas City staff, and 

members of the Calabasas Chamber of Commerce will join with local business 
owners and other dignitaries on Wednesday, January 11 at 2:00 p.m. in front 
of the Old Town Park-n-Ride lot at 23577 Calabasas Road to mark the 

“reopening” of Calabasas Old Town. 
 
The public is invited and is asked to RSVP to 818-224-1671, 

tholden@cityofcalabasas.com, or aford@cityofcalabasas.com if they would like 
to attend. The event is free.  
 

“The Old Town Calabasas Improvement Project was a huge success, featuring 
safety enhancements, and improved sidewalks and lighting,” said Calabasas 
Mayor David J. Shapiro. “We’re inviting everyone to the ceremony and 

encourage people to visit our Old Town businesses soon.” 
 
The renovation features new landscaping and other improvements designed 

to enhance the “Old West” look and feel of the area, while increasing 
pedestrian safety and the overall user experience. 
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